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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

November 30, 2015 

 

 

John Dockry 

Shapiro & Zielke LLP 

12550 W Frontage Rd Ste. 200 

Burnsville MN 55337 

 

VIA EMAIL: jdockry@logs.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 689 Conway Street  

  

Dear Mr. Dockry: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council refers the matter back to 

Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 

continues the Public Hearing to Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 

Chambers.  At the January 12th hearing, Ms. Moermond will be looking for the following: 

 

1. post the $5,000 performance deposit as soon as possible; 

2. maintain the property; 

3. do a complete clean out of the interior; and 

4. provide bids 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, December 16, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 

300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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 Karin DuPaul, karindupaul@comcast.net 

 Carol Carey, cmcarey@historicsaintpaul.org 
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